
My personal experience with the Duke Of Edinburgh Award has been a fulfilling one
in many ways. I have completed the Bronze award and am nearing the completion of
the Silver as well. These awards have helped me obtain multiple part-time jobs
throughout the previous years, by allowing me to obtain key skills that have reflected
well both within job interviews and also as a key part of my sixth form and university
applications. The skills I have obtained have built my character and confidence,
facilitating my future career pathway in which I am aspiring to join the Police Force,
and I am confident that this award will greatly help me in not only my applications
and interviews but also my experience within the police due to the type of skills i
have developed throughout the completion of these awards. Such skills will not just
help in my early life and career but will be present throughout my life on a daily
basis.

Here are some photos from last years DofE cohort completing their expedition:






